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Floodgates of Thanksgiving – AABF 
 
To God be the Glory! Our precious partner, International Ministries, congratulations 
on the occasion of your 210th anniversary. We are so grateful for the invitation 
extended to us; this is a great honor to be part of the family experiencing the 
transformational move of God in times like this. 
 
International Ministries is giving more life to the integral mission mandate of the All 
Africa Baptist Fellowship (AABF) and this can be likened to the Ministries of our Lord 
Jesus Christ who during His earthly ministry went about doing good. You have been 
serving with us by your support in providing scholarships for our denominational 
leaders, staff members, and missionaries to attend meetings, generously giving to 
support the infrastructural developments of the All Africa Baptist Fellowship, most 
especially our office building, committing resources to discipleship and 
evangelism in Africa and of course, supporting leadership meetings and capacity 
building in various aspects. You did these directly to AABF as a continental body, 
but you equally did so through direct engagements with a number of AABF 
member bodies.  
 
On behalf of the entire AABF currently bringing together 80 National Baptist 
Families from 35 countries and providing care to several National Baptist Families 
from 10 additional countries in Africa, we want to say *A VERY BIG THANK YOU* and 
we are more grateful for your prayers and timeless encouragements. 
 
As we give thanks, we are also praying that the years ahead of you shall birth 
global and transformational encounters. There shall be a rain of abundance in 
your courtyard to do the good works that the Lord has called you to. We remain 
committed to serving alongside you across the 45 countries and 80 (plus) 
conventions and unions where we currently have presence on the continent of 
Africa and seek your prayers as we turn northward in victory with the assurance of 
seeing souls saved through the redemptive power of God in the 10 remaining 
countries of Africa where Baptist presence is not yet. 
 
Once again, we say congratulations and Happy anniversary. 
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